Steel Valley Student Council Service Project

GAVIN'S MEMORY MITTENS

Please help us decorate Gavin's tree in the SV High School lobby with donations of NEW mittens, hats, gloves, & socks for KIDS & TEENS. We will collect items during the months of November & December. All items will then be donated to children in the community who need them for the winter.

This operation is in honor and memory of Baby Gavin Thomas who passed away suddenly and unexpectedly on 12/28/2007 at almost 3 months of age. Gavin is "forever in our hearts."

